
Minutes 

Salisbury Liquor License Commission 

December 10, 2015 7:00PM 

 
 

Members Present: Michael Gilbert, Chris Walsh, Charlie Flynn, Sean McCarthy, Karen 
Jacobs, Tyrone Rowe 
 
Members Absent: Rhonda Cameron 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Mr. Gilbert 
. 
Minutes: 
 
Sean McCarthy made a motion to accept the minutes from the November 12, 2015 and 
it was seconded by Charlie Flynn. VOTE: Unanimous 

 
New Business: 

    
 Chris Walsh made a motion to approve the 2016 Seasonal Population count of 20,000 

to be submitted to the ABCC, it was seconded by Sean McCarthy. VOTE: Unanimous 

 

Applications:  

 

Mr. Gilbert reported that Buccarelli’s will be submitting an transfer application.  Mr.  

Gilbert has received several calls inquiring about the new licenses  

 

Public Hearings: None 

 

Correspondence: None 

Inspector’s Reports:   
 
Charlie Flynn reported he was at the All American Tavern and witnessed two individuals 
enter the establishment. The bartender recognized that they were drunk and did not 
serve them. They were escorted out of the building.  
 
Old Business: 

 
Mr. Gilbert stated that the Building Inspector and Fire Department have signed off on 
everyone except the Dolphin Grille. Mr. Gilbert stated that the Dolphin Grille will do 
everything to the building that is recommended by building inspector.  
 
Groundswell Surf Café, LLC – 25 Broadway   Seasonal Beer and Wine License –
 on  hold   



 
The Deck – Alteration of premises – Approved by ABCC  
 
Tyrone Rowe made a motion to cancel the meeting on December 24, 2015 PM  and 
schedule the next meeting for  January 14th, 2016 and it was seconded by  Chris Walsh.  
VOTE: Unanimous. 
 
Sean McCarthy made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:10 PM and it was seconded  
by Karen Jacobs. VOTE: Unanimous. 

 

   Respectfully submitted by Sandra Soucy 


